
Book Drive for Shilo School in Israel 

 
Dear CTA Parents, 

The Lower School Student Council will be holding a Book Drive starting 

November 19-December 4, for our friends at the Shilo School in Israel. The 

Shilo School would like to have an English Library and has asked CTA to 

donate lightly used PK-4th grade books. Moreh Dror will deliver the books 

when he visits the school in Israel for Winter Break.  

*Prize* 

The class that brings in the most books will get a special treat from Israel. 

The Book Drive box will be located in the Learning Center. Please give all 

books to Miss Allison.  

If you have any questions please email me at: alleonart@torahacademy.org. 
 
Thank you for your donations! 

Miss Allison 
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